Kinberg Published in Federal Bar Association

Attorney Edward J. Kinberg of Kinberg & Associates, LLC recently published an article in the litigation section of the Federal Bar Association newsletter.  The article is entitled, “Federal Procurement Litigation: Size Protests, The Basic Rules of the Game.”    Mr. Kinberg practices federal procurement law, business law and construction law.  He is a fellow of the National Contract Management Association (NCMA) and is also a board certified construction attorney.   If you would like to read the article, please go to www.kblegal.com. 
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